
DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, FORESTRY AND FISHERIES

DRAFT POLICY AND BILL ON PRESERVATION AND DEVELOPMENT OF AGRICULTURAL LAND

FRAMEWORK

INVITATION FOR PUBLIC COMMENTS

The Minister of Agriculture, Forestry and Fisheries hereby invites all interested institutions,
organisations and individuals to submit written comments on the draft Policy and Bill for the
Preservation and Development of Agricultural Land Framework. The documents are available in the
departmental website on www.daff.gov.za.

The comments may be submitted in writing on or before 30 May 2015 to:

Physical address:

The Director: Land Use and Soil Management
Department of Agriculture, Forestry and Fisheries

Private Bag X120
Pretoria

0001

Department of Agriculture, Forestry and Fisheries

Delpen Building

Cnr Annie Botha and Union Streets

Riviera

Pretoria

Email: LvdiaBPdaff.gov.za/MashuduMa@daff.gov.za

Fax: 012 319 7593

Kindly provide the name, address, telephone, fax numbers and email address of the person or
organisation submitting the comments.

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za
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